
 

OFFICE OF THE NEVADA ENVIRONMENTAL RESPONSE TRUST TRUSTEE 
Le Petomane XXVII, Inc., Not Individually, But Solely as the Nevada Environmental Response Trust Trustee 

35 East Wacker Drive - Suite 1550 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 

Tel:  (312)498-2800 
 
June 22, 2016 
 
Mr. Weiquan Dong, Ph.D. 
Bureau of Industrial Site Cleanup 
Nevada Division of Environmental Protection 
2030 E. Flamingo Rd, Suite 230 
Las Vegas NV  89119 
 
Ms. Alison Fong 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
RCRA Branch 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, California  94105 
 
RE:  Response to Comments – Engineering Evaluation/Cost Analysis 
 Sunrise Mountain and Historic Lateral Weirs 

Nevada Environmental Response Trust 
Henderson, Nevada 

 
Dear Mr. Dong and Ms. Fong: 
 
The Nevada Environmental Response Trust (NERT) has prepared the attached Response to Comments addressing 
comments received from the Nevada Division of Environmental Protection and the United States Environmental 
Protection Agency regarding the Engineering Evaluation/Cost Analysis (EE/CA) currently being performed by 
NERT consistent with the approved EE/CA work plan and budget. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, feel to contact me at (702) 960-4309 or at 
steve.clough@nert-trust.com. 
 

Office of the Nevada Environmental Response Trust  
 

      
     Stephen R. Clough, P.G., CEM 

Remediation Director 
CEM Certification Number: 2399, exp. 3/24/17 

 
cc: Jay Steinberg, as President of the Nevada Environmental Response Trust Trustee and not individually 

Andrew Steinberg, as Vice President of the Nevada Environmental Response Trust Trustee and not individually. 
Greg Lovato, NDEP, Deputy Administrator 
James Dotchin, NDEP Bureau of Industrial Site Cleanup 
James C. Parker, NDEP Bureau of Industrial Site Cleanup 
Christa Smaling, NDEP Bureau of Industrial Site Cleanup 
Jasmine Mehta, Nevada AG 
Tanya C. O’Neill, Foley & Lardner LLP 
Katherine Baylor, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9 


